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Greg Brigham
357 Dubuque Street
Manchester, NH 03102

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Dear Recipients,

I strongly object to  the Northern Pass Project. It will have a negative impact to the environment. The
only jobs created for this project will be short-term. Only a small percentage of the energy transmitted
by these power lines will benefit New Hampshire. Since Hydro-Quebec is not paying for this project, I
certainly don't want to. I am still paying for the costly project that the previous supplier  who is now
affiliated with Eversource Energy, spent for the Seabrook Nuclear Power Plant. I do not want higher
level management and politicians pushing this project through when the majority of New Hampshire
residents disagree with this project.

Sincerely,
Greg Brigham
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